
From: DAVID RUPPEL  

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 12:23 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Mining land closure bills 

 

Hello I whole heartedly oppose the closing of our public and private lands to mining.  The lands and 

mines are owned by the Public or private sector and we as citizens of Oregon shoul have the right to use 

our lands in a responsable manner.  Don't keep us from using our public lands for our recreation!   

Thank you for your time.  David Ruppel  PO Box 526 Christms Valley, Oregon 97641  email: 

rupe430@gmail.com 
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